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Q.  Reference: Hydro’s Letter to the Board, dated October 4, 2017 1 

Hydro has indicated that it proposed to delay its application for interim rates 2 

beyond January 1, 2018.   3 

 4 

 Please indicate when Hydro intends to revise its evidence in support of the 5 

application to reflect its proposed delay.  (Hydro’s Letter to the Board, dated 6 

October 4, 2017, Page 1) 7 

 8 

 9 

A. Hydro’s evidence does not require a revision as a result of the delay in 10 

implementation of interim rates. While Hydro’s 2018 revenue deficiency, and 11 

therefore 2019 final rates, will be affected by any delay in interim rates, Hydro will 12 

revise these figures, as necessary, in its 2017 GRA Compliance Application to be 13 

filed at the conclusion of the 2017 GRA process. 14 

 15 

Hydro will file additional correspondence with the Board and the parties with to 16 

respect to the process for considering interim rates subsequent to the filing of the 17 

second round of information requests. 18 


